Dear Classmate,

Welcome to 2009, our 50" reunion year. The good news is that we’ve made it to this
milestone; the bad news is that this year many of us are challenged even more financially than
we were a decade ago. Recognizing this, our committee has tried in several ways to make
coming affordable for everyone.

Lodging: suites at Embassy Suites on 17" Street have been discounted to $134 per night,
with option to extend stay at that rate up to three nights before and/or three nights
after the June 5-7 event. For those who wish to secure less expensive accommodations,
please ask us to help you do so. If you live locally, we’d encourage you to renew a
friendship and ask an out-of-area classmate to stay with you. For those of you within
driving distance, see if you can travel with a nearby classmate.

Events: cost of the full two-night reunion, including full reception buffet on Friday and
reception/dinner/deejay on Saturday has been trimmed to $95. For those who wish to
attend only Friday, cost is $40; for Saturday only, it’s $65. Casual attire for both events.

Financial support: for those who are able and willing to contribute extra money, we will
use it to subsidize costs and help those who can’t otherwise afford to attend. If you're
pressed financially, please contact George Moraitis confidentially (954-563-4163,
gmoraitis@mcklaw.com ) and we will try to work out a reasonable subsidy. Our primary
objective is to facilitate attendance for all who wish to attend.

Please complete the attached information form, including 50 words of wisdom (or whatever)
on your last 50 years, and indicate what, if any, events you wish to attend. If attending, enclose
your check, payable to Moraitis, Cofar , Karney and Moraitis, for the event cost plus any extra
you wish to add. If seeking a subsidy, contact George directly before submitting the form.

As in prior reunions, we intend to compile information and make it available to all classmates so
that we’ll have a memento and ongoing reference for future contacts.

We sincerely hope to see you on June 5.

Class of ‘59 Reunion Committee



